
McGILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL.
Faculty of Arts.

Office of the Dean.

December 16, 1920.

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

The letter from Dr. Parmelee, relating to 

proposed courses for teachers, was referred by the Faculty 

of Arts to the B.A. Advisory Committee.

that the matter came up too late to be considered in the last 

Faculty meeting by the Faculty itself, and it seemed undesir­

able to postpone action until the next Faculty meeting.

I called a meeting of the B.A. Advisory 

They were quite sympathetic with the scheme but 

asked that a joint meeting with the Committee on Extension 

Courses should be held before arriving at a decision, 

meeting I have called for Tuesday the 21st instant at 4 o’clock. 

I have also asked Professor Lafleur to send in a written state­

ment of the views of himself and his staff.

I return herewith your copy of the memorandum. 

Yours very truly,

Acting Dean

You will remember

Committee.

This

Enel.


